
As you may be aware, our teachers usually visit schools around this time to 

talk to Year 8 girls who may be intending to enrol with us, or want to find 

out more information about Wellington East Girls' College.  

 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions this visit wasn't able to happen, so we have 

created online information for 2021 for parents/caregivers. We are also 

happy to be able to welcome parents/caregivers to our Open Evening on Wednesday 24 

June from 6pm.       

 

To support this event we have included links here for:  

●​ online WEGC prospectus 2021 

●​ online WEGC enrolment information flyer for 2021  

●​ online WEGC Open Evening flyer for 2021 

●​ and a school video tour (about 6 mins) 

The video tracks our Head Students, Lorna and Sophie, around the school, and our Principal, 

Gael Ashworth, talks about East.  You may also spot a previous EBIS student, Hannah Clark, 

who is one of our Tuakana Prefects.  Students from Year 9 and Year 13 also talk about how 

they transitioned to secondary school and why they chose WEGC.  

 

Any enrolment queries can be directed to Alison Hogg, Administration Assistant on 

enrolments@wegc.school.nz or 385 8514.     
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Rs42eK_ewtw3RuCE-lf00YH3vraOLDy/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jnCXUkJu5IATYy77soQBY56VPBLm8RTfkxDuks5zeMM/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AlqdObXgGRK8l28j2ZreOUFCzb_FjKlh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lVxQVkmLDeotcWyK4_tJjD7Jae9L5eGG/view?usp=sharing

